
August 5, 2015 

Kerry Kelley 
Air Quality Division 
27700 Donald Court 
Warren, MI 48092-2793 

D Lansing 

3600 N. Grand River Ave. 

Lansing, Ml 48906 

Telephone: (517) 321-8000 

D Grand Rapids 

600 44th Street, S.W. 

Grand Rapids,MI 49548 

Telephone: (616) 538-2400 

Dsaginaw 

4618 Manufacturers Drive 

Bridgeport, Ml 48722 

Telephone: (517) 777-0090 

DTraverse City 

8300 M-72 East 

Williamsburg, Ml 49690 

Telephone: (616) 267-5060 

D Northeast Detroit 

65809 Gratiot 

Lenox, Ml 48050 

Telephone: (810) 727-7502 

On July 8111 2015 you visited our New Hudson location 56555 Pontiac Trail New Hudson 
MI. and inspected our used oil furnaces which were found to not be compliant because of 
lack of a permit. When these used oil furnaces were installed the oil used to sustain them 
was produced entirely on site. As our business of mobile preventative maintenance has 
expanded we began bringing in oil from offsite oil changes as well. We were not aware 
that this violated the exemption status for the furnaces. We are not currently using the 
burners and won't be until the permit is filed. 

I am working on personally filling out the permit to install for the New Hudson location 
and our other locations throughout the state. After working on the permit for a couple 
week I have found multiple things I have questions on and need clarification, because of 
this I plan on attending the workshop hosted on September I st and will complete the 
permits immediately following the workshop. We have evaluated our furnaces in our 
other locations and will be filing permits along with New Hudson to prevent a 
reoccurrence. We are also attending the webinars hosted by the DEQ to ensure that we 
are up to date on current standards and legislation. If you have any question, or need 
clarification on anything please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Matthew Moore 
AIS Construction Equipment 
Safety Manager 
mmoore@aisequip.com 
cell: 989-737-40281 office: 517-327-2273 
3600 N Grand River Ave. I Lansing, MI 48906 


